
Please note, if your child is on School Meals and you do not choose a menu by the 22nd September, 
your child will be given the default vegetarian option. 

 

  

Aliens have landed in the kitchen and are cooking up a treat 

celebrate Space Week.   

All children who are in school for lunch are welcome to join us for 

this intergalactic feast – please make sure if you would like your 

child to have a meal on Thursday 6th October, you fill in the menu 
choice form by 22nd September.   

School meals are £2.25 for children in Nursery or Year 3-6, and are 

free for those in Reception-Year 2. 

We have managed to take a peak at the Alien Chief’s Log Book & 
these are the concoctions he will be serving: 

 

Flying Saucers (Burger in a bun) 

 

Asteroids (Chicken Nuggets) 

 

Moon Cheese Space-ghetti (Macaroni Cheese) 

 

Vegan UFOs (Vegan Nuggets) 

 

 

Your child will be able to choose their sides & puddings on the day. 

 

Please fill in this online Menu with your child’s choice. 

 

If your child has any dietary requirements, these will be catered for 

– if we are not aware of these, please contact 

school.office@lanchesterep.net  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=nQP32h_HBU2bpllJ4QL0zqIc1nsZ-jtJlwJv4jHiabNUMFpLSDQyUFJTSEtFT05UU1o4NjJFRVczRi4u
mailto:school.office@lanchesterep.net

